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How dare you even consider raiding the Kicker Refund when so many Oregonians 

are barely surviving on wages that do not keep up with inflation! 

We all know there is no drought when the snow pack is above average. 

 

Oregon taxes are among the highest in the nation. The state takes more than enough 

and could better manage what they have. 

 

  


